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Dear Mrs. Landis’ Student’s Families: 

I am writing to inform you about a change to your child’s teacher next year.  Mrs. Landis will 
be moving to Spokane this summer so she can be close to family members.  I can assure you 
she did not expect this at the time school let out.  She and her husband have been wanting 
to move back to Spokane for a number of years, so when the opportunity recently came up, 
they made the difficult decision to move. 

I know Mrs. Landis cares very much for your children, as do I.  Therefore, it was important to 
me to find a strong teacher to step into the fourth grade position.  I am pleased to inform 
you that Ms. Hallquist, who taught fifth grade at Penny Creek last year, will be your child’s 
teacher this fall.  She is looking forward to getting to know your children and to working 
closely with the Fourth Grade team. In several weeks, you will be hearing from Ms. Hallquist 
about plans for beginning our year in a virtual setting. 

I know this change is unexpected.  If I can answer further questions, or if you would like to 
talk by phone, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

For now, I hope you and your family can enjoy these last few weeks of summer. 

Sincerely, 

Marti J. Shefveland 




